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Pogue Industries Inc. C155Es75$[EbbNSIT
ATTN: Mr. Terry Bruce

Radiation Safety Officer b(K 8)~MS2Ok
4560 Shaw
St. Louis, MD 63110

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated April 28 and October 31, 1989, informing

us of the steps you have taken to correct the violations identified in our

letter dated April 13, 1989. It should be understood that no activity is in

accord with NRC regulatory requirements unless and until it is specifically

authorized in an NRC license. Steps should be taken to ensure that NRC-licensed

materials are hereafter possessed and used only as authorized by your license.

We will examine this matter during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
Nuclear Material Safety

Section 2

cc w/1trs dtd April 28 and
October 31, 1989:

DCD/DCB(RIDS)

|

|

|

r

8912120136 891127 g
REG 3 LIC30 pgi

| 24-24541-01

RIII RII

Sr%'kAf //-/4-19
Pankratz/Ims <h id e twski

4/ .z E O 7

. -. a


